Subject: Re: Software meeting, Tuesday, 10th of November, 14:30 CET Posted by StefanoSpataro on Tue, 17 Nov 2015 13:51:27 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

In the minutes I have added that Bochum group is using the package. Maybe it would be good to write the name of the authors in the presentation, at least in the one for the collaboration meeting and not for this internal one.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from GSI Forum